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February 8, 2025 
 
Dear Friends,   
 
As the 34th Treasurer of the State of California, it is my 
pleasure to join the Chinese New Year Culture 
Association (CNYCA) in celebration of the Lunar New 
Year – Year of the Snake. 
 
On behalf of the State of California and the State 
Treasurer’s Office, I would like to wish you all a Happy 
Lunar New Year! As we kick off the Year of the Snake, 
we are reminded to be thoughtful and strategic, 
embracing wisdom, resilience, and the power of 
transformation as we navigate the year ahead. 
 
I commend CNYCA for its dedication to preserving 
and promoting the rich traditions of Lunar New Year 
celebrations. Through its events and initiatives, 
CNYCA fosters cultural appreciation, strengthens 
community connections, and provides an opportunity for people of all backgrounds 
to come together and celebrate the values of family, prosperity, and renewal that the 
Lunar New Year represents. 
 
Thank you for taking part in this wonderful celebration of the Year of the Snake. I 
extend my sincere best wishes for a successful event and many more years of 
service. 
 
In Peace and Friendship, 
 
 
 
 
 
FIONA MA, CPA 
California State Treasurer 


